

January 23, 2019

Honorable Tano E. Tijerina Webb County 1000 Houston St., 3rd Floor Laredo, Texas 78040

Dear Judge Tijerina,

The Laredo Economic Development Corporation is currently finalizing the list of the Board of Directors for 2019. Based on our bylaws, the Webb County Commissioner's Court has the annual right to appoint one (1) voting member to the Board of the Laredo Economic Development Corporation. Mr. Lalo Uribe notified the Laredo EDC Board that he will continue to represent the County. If you have any questions regarding this appointment, please contact Yvette Medina at (956)722-0563 or ymedina@laredoedc.org

As a representative for the County, your vision and contribution to the goals of our organization is a vital and invaluable factor for our success.

All members are required to attend the Board of Directors meetings held on the fourth Tuesday of every month.

The Laredo EDC will soon revisit its goals for the upcoming year and looks for vision and leadership from Directors willing to engage in meetings, committees, membership drives, conferences and events for the development and benefit of Laredo and Webb County.

We thank you for your support and we look forward to hearing back from you soon.

Sincerely,

Tony Arce

Laredo Economic Development Corporation

Chairman of the Board ~ 2019

RECEIVED

JAN 28 2019

Webb County Judge's Office

